
 
 
 
Our run date this year will be on Friday, October 5th. Please feel free to join us. We 
will be starting at 11:07 in the gymnasium. Students and parents are encouraged to dress 
in their happiest colours. Cancer can be beaten! 
 
We will be preparing and selling hot dogs outside after the run with all money raised 
going to the Terry Fox Foundation. We ask that K-8 students pre-order on the bottom of 
this form to allow us to prepare and have them available as soon as the run has ended.  
 
Pledge sheets for the run will be available for grade 8-12 students at the office. Students 
in K-8 have sheets attached to this sheet. Please remember to fill in your pledge sheets 
carefully in order to be receipted properly. We ask that cheques be made out to the 
Terry Fox Foundation. 
 
On behalf of the organizers of this event, we would like to thank you in advance for your 
support in raising funds for CANCER RESEARCH AND HELPING TO KEEP Terry’s 
dream alive. 
 
 
 
 
STUDENT NAME________________________________________________________ 
 
HOME ROOM TEACHER_______________________________GRADE___________ 
 
1 HOT DOG   $3.00     I would like to purchase ___________hotdogs. 
 
TOTAL AMOUNT $_________________________  
 
 
PLEASE HAVE FOOD ORDERS IN BY Thursday, September 27th. 
 
 

2018 Terry Fox Run 
Whitemouth School 

 



T-SHIRTS ARE ALSO AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 
 

 
 
 

If you visit the Terry Fox website, you can view the t-shirt and other merchandise that is only available 
online.  
http://www.terryfox.org/ 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
STUDENT’S NAME_________________________________________ 
 
GRADE_________ HOMEROOM TEACHER____________________ 
 
CHILD T-SHIRT                               6X only                           $15.00__________ 
 
ADULT T-SHIRT            S     M       L      XL   2XL                $20.00__________ 
 
 
TOTAL                       $___________________ 
 
PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO THE TERRY FOX RUN  
T-shirt orders must be in by Thursday, September 27th. 



 


